
Healthcare providers that want to participate in Medicare’s Bundled Payments for Care
Improvement Advanced program (BPCI Advanced) can soon look to Cerner, a global leader
in health care technology, and naviHealth, an industry leader in post-acute care
management, which plan to create a new offering for the program. The new value-based
care offering is expected to support affordable and accessible health care centered on the
patient.

Download the full press release here.

https://www.cerner.com/
https://www.navihealth.com/
https://www.navihealth.com/wp-content/uploads/naviHealth-Cerner-Partnership.pdf

